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Hello!

Please take a moment to make sure you do not inadvertently lose your Student Health
Benefit Plan (SHBP) coverage.

It is important and encouraged that students now review their Spring 2024 tuition accounts
carefully to verify whether they are eligible for the SHBP for the Spring 2024 semester.

When reviewing your tuition account, you will know you are eligible if the Student Services
Fee (and the Student Health Benefit Plan fee) are automatically posted to the account. If
the Student Services Fee (SSF) is not automatically posted to your account, then your
current registration does not qualify you for coverage under the Student Health Benefit Plan
(SHBP) for the Spring 2024 semester unless there is a change in your registration and your
eligibility as a result.

Please be aware: changes in registration may result in the SSF no longer being
automatically assessed and thus make students ineligible for the SHBP.

Eligibility requirements for the SHBP can be reviewed on our website.

After you review your tuition account and verify the fees have been posted, our office
recommends you complete the Health Coverage Declaration (HCD) by selecting “enroll
me” and submitting the survey if you intend to stay on the plan. If you have already
selected enrollment you may review this choice in your communication center through your
MyU portal.

Thank you,

Office of Student Health Benefits
University of Minnesota

410 Church Street SE, N323
Minneapolis, MN 55455

Phone: 612-624-0627 or 1-800-232-9017
Fax: 612-626-5183 or 1-800-624-9881
umshbo@umn.edu | www.shb.umn.edu
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